

Vancouver Chapter Harley Owners Group Business Meeting June 03, 2000

The meeting came to order at 7:25 p.m. at T.O.G.S. Restaurant 4608 Imperial Street, Burnaby, B. C.

To date, we have 297 members, 256 full members, 36 associates, and 5 honorary members.

We welcome our new members, Jim Reid and Florence Koelman

With the weather holding, most everyone rode tonight.

Old Business

- 1. The May 21 Skagit Chapter ride was very successful, even with the wet ride home.
- 2. The May 24 Night Ride brought out 25 to 30 bikes, all enjoying the beautiful weather, and refreshments in Squamish.
- 3. With inclement weather, the May 27 Trev Deeley Show n' Shine was postponed, but the dyno and drag bikes were in attendance. We put on the barbeque, and even with the rain, we made a profit of \$230.00 to go towards the burn camp.
- 4. The rain date of the Show n' Shine was today, June 3, with the weather cooperating, and a great turnout. Our thanks to all who worked so hard to make this such a success, and a special thanks went out to Terra Smith, who raised \$199.00 through 50/50 sales. A t-shirt from Deeley's was presented to Terra to thank her. Our barbeque profits totalled \$429.00. We thanked Flo Anderson and the Anderson family for all their work selling Teddy Bear tickets. It was decided by the Chapter that any money remaining after our purchases for the burn camp, will be donated to the Skagit Valley burn camp.
- 5. Jerry Rooyakkers has been able to raise enough money to purchase all the childrens helmets we need for the Chapter.